
The Leadership Academy 
 

44310 Hardwood Ave., Lancaster, CA 93534 
Phone (661) 726-5454  FAX (661) 940-6687 

Kimberly Porter, Principal 

Have respect…Own your actions…Work and play safely…Lead by example 

 
July 13, 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
  
Welcome to The Leadership Academy!  Your student is scheduled to begin the 2021-2022 school year at The 
Leadership Academy, on Tuesday, August 10th.  School start and end times are as follows:  Elementary grades 2-5 (8:15 
am -2:55 pm), Middle School grades 6-8 (8:00 am – 2:40 pm), Hybrid Distance Learning grades 2-8 (8:30 am – 3:10 pm 
depending on the block student attends).   Class assignments will be given out the week prior to the first day of school. 

 
Great news for you and your students!  All enrolled students of the Lancaster School District are eligible to receive a healthy 
breakfast and lunch at school with no cost to your household each day of the 2021 - 2022 school year. No further action is 
required of you. Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or submit an 
application. 

 
As you are purchasing school clothes, keep in mind that at The Leadership Academy, we wear uniforms!  Students 
are required to wear navy blue polo-styled shirts with tan khaki styled pants, shorts, or skirts. 
 

** Most school notifications sent by email and text messaging,  
so please call to update if you’ve changed your contact information. *** 

 
An important part of The Leadership Academy program is learning how to comply with the basic behavioral and academic 
expectations that will be explained in each classroom. Please encourage your student to keep these expectations in his/her 
notebook for easy reference throughout the semester.   
 
***Please note that students, who attend The Leadership Academy, must have a minimum of 360 minutes of 
instructional time daily.  There will be NO minimum day Tuesdays.  School will be dismissed daily at the regular 
time.***  
 
The staff is looking forward to another exciting and productive year at The Leadership Academy. Through the fostering of 
positive relationships with families and community, we expect for this school year to be rich in engaging student activities 
that promote academic achievement and personal integrity in our students and staff.  
 

***REMINDER – ALL student must be registered ONLINE.  
 Space is limited, so complete your registration TODAY! Unregistered 
students will be delayed on the first day of school.  Register now!*** 

 
Go to lancsd.org, click tab ENROLLMENT; then click on SMART CHOICE link. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Kimberly Porter 
Principal 
 


